

Peak District Local Access Forum

On: Thursday 16 June 2022

At: Aldern House, Board room

Agenda

Start: 10.00 am

- | | | |
|----|---|------------------------------------|
| 1 | Welcome and Apologies | Mike Rhodes |
| 2 | Minutes from the last meeting, 17/03/2022 | Louise Hawson |
| 3 | Proposed LAF Priorities and Activities | Louise Hawson |
| 4 | Sustainable Transport | Tim Nicholson |
| 5 | DCC Route Maintenance and Repairs inc Sub-Group Report | Gill Millward, Sue Smith |
| 6 | Derbyshire Rights of Way Improvement Plan Update | |
| 7 | Access Update in Accessible Peak District Annual Report and Access Fund Annual Report | Sue Smith |
| 8 | Members' Reports <ul style="list-style-type: none">• Meeting with Barry Lewis• Sheffield LAF• Trails Management Plan Update | Louise Hawson
Charlotte Gilbert |
| 9 | Any Other Business - notified to Mike in Advance | Mike Rhodes |
| 10 | Date of next meeting - September 15th | |